General Notice

An Inter-School Debate Competition for students from classes IX to Xl will be
held at R.S. Bhawan, Agartala on January 15, 2022 as a part of Police Week, 2022
celebration. One team comprising of two participants from a school, comprising one
for the motion and one against the motion shall be allowed to take part. The
medium of deliberation shall be English. Each district Superintendent of Police will
carry out a preliminary round at each District Headquarters within first week of
January, 2022 for selection of a team for representing the district. For participation
at Agartala the teams shall have to come at their own initiative. The champion
team and first runners up will be awarded with trophies and others will be awarded
with consolation prizes. In case of non-availability of suitable team from the
outskirts district, first Runners up, second Runners up and so on from the West
Tripura District will be given preference for participation. The students, guardians
and teachers fraternity are requested to take a note of it and make our endeavour
a great success.

Motion for preliminary round it -“MOBILE PHONES ARE DOING

MORE HARM THAN GOOD".

Motion for final round is —“SOCIAL MEDIA SHOULD BE REGULA TED".

Published with best wishes for circulation on behalf of the Tripura Police by the
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(Arindam Nath, IPS)

Inspector General of Police( L&O ), Tripura.

undersigned.



